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CHANGE IN ENGLISH LESSONS 
Dear Parents (Grade VII),  
 

Greetings!  
 
Trust you and everybody in your family is doing well. This is to inform you 
about a change in the English lessons for students of Grade VII A & B.  
 
Please make a note of the following-  

a)  Grade VII B- Ms. Inshu Kataria, will be taking over English lessons 
from Ms. Anita Mishra.    

b) The classes for Grade VII A and VII B will be combined for the 
English lesson.  
 

 Thank you for your support and cooperation.   
 
Regards 
Team RVS 

 


